
 

June 15th, 2023 
Council and Committee of the Whole Meetings 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting following the Christmas break will be on Tuesday, June 20th, 
2023. Please see the Town’s website at www.carletonplace.ca for start time and associated 
documents. 
 

 
FoodCycler Units Now Available for Purchase! 
 
The Town of Carleton Place has partnered with Food Cycle Science to implement a waste diversion 
Pilot Program by offering a FoodCycler™ at a reduced rate to interested residents. 
 
The FoodCycler™ is an electric appliance that offers in-home, countertop processing of food waste 
that is comparable in CO2e emissions to central composting (minus transportation costs and 
emissions) and backyard composting (if done correctly). Regular use of the appliance should not cost 
more than $4 per month in electricity and offers a >95% reduction in CO2e emissions compared to 
sending food waste to landfill. 
 
The Town is offering 450 Carleton Place households the opportunity to participate in a 12-week Pilot 
Program by providing the household with one (1) FoodCycler™ unit (one (1) per household) at a 
reduced rate as a partnership with Food Cycle Science, the Federal Government, and the County of 
Lanark. This year, the Town will be offering a limited number of two (2) different model options. The 
FC-30 model (225 units) and the Eco 5 model (225 units). There is a chart on our website which can 
help you decide which model would be better for your household. The cost to the resident for the 
FC-30 model is $150 plus HST and the cost for the Eco 5 model is $255.56 plus HST. 
 
If you would like to purchase a FoodCycler as part of the Town’s Pilot Program, please visit 
www.carletonplace.ca/foodcycler and submit the application form. Once your registration has been 
received, the Program Administrator will contact you via email to arrange for payment and pickup of 
your unit. The units will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Please note, after the 12-week pilot period, a mandatory survey, which includes a usage report, is 
required to be completed by participants. 

 
 
Canada Day in Carleton Place 
 
The Town of Carleton Place Recreation & Culture Department invites you to Riverside Park in 
Carleton Place on July 1st for a fun-filled day of activities to celebrate Canada Day!  
The event begins at 12:45 p.m. and caps at 9:45 p.m. with a breathtaking fireworks display along the 
Mississippi River. 
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As always, this community event is free of charge thanks to the generous businesses and 
organizations in Carleton Place! Highlights of the day include live entertainment, family activities, 
vendor's alley, and much more! 
For more information, please contact Jessica Hansen: jhansen@carletonplace.ca / 613-257-1704 

 
 
Compost Yard and Household Hazardous Waste Closed for Canada Day 
 
Due to Canada Day being a holiday, the Compost Yard and Household Hazardous Waste Facilities 
located at 128 Patterson Crescent will be closed Saturday, July 1st, 2023. 
 
For more information about waste disposal in the Town of Carleton Place, please visit our website, 
www.carletonplace.ca or download the free Carleton Place Waste Solutions App from the Google 
Play Store or the Apple App Store to receive information & reminders about waste and recycling 
collection. 
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